

TOWN OF AUBURN ASSESSMENT ROLL IS AVAILABLE FOR EXAMINATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the assessment roll for the Town of Auburn ( aka Open Book) will be available on Monday April 20th, 2020 from 9:30-11:30 A.M. at the Auburn Town Hall located at 3826  State Highway 64, Bloomer, WI .  The assessor of the Town of Auburn will be present during this time.  
If you have questions please contact the clerk, Katie Lindsley 1515 6th Ave. Bloomer WI 54724
715-828-5775
The Board of Review will be held on Monday, May 26th, 2020 from 6:00– 8:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall located at 3826 State Hwy 64, Bloomer, WI 54724


[bookmark: _GoBack]Katie Lindsley/Clerk
March 03, 2020

